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Is Your Office on Santa's List?

News

12.04.11 

Philadelphia attorney Michael Galey was quoted on December 4 on Metro.us in the article "Is Your

Office on Santa's List?" The difficult economic climate has forced many companies to weigh and shift

priorities. Many have chosen to stop giving holiday bonuses. A bonus is something extra that

employers provide if they can, depending on the company's financial ability. Some companies are

struggling to keep all of their staff employed as they start the new year. Michael said: "For some

companies, the economy is still dicey. For those that will give bonuses, the amounts will be all over

the place."

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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